
BIA Scholarship Program 

Impacts Industry 
 

You are invited to become part of our outstanding tradition of encouraging young people to pursue careers in the   

residential building industry. By donating to the BIA Scholarship Program, your contribution will keep this important      

program operating and ensure that promising students can choose a career in a homebuilding-related field. The BIA 

Scholarship Program is crucial because it encourages and promotes a qualified workforce for the building           

industry.  Contributions are 100% tax deductible.  

One of the BIA's key goals is to grow the BIA Scholarship Fund so we can increase the number of scholarships awarded 

as well as the amount each student receives.  With a larger fund, we can award scholarships that will have a real           

impact on covering the expenses of our recipients' education.  This endeavor will support a more highly qualified and  

talented workforce and will be a positive reflection of our local industry. However we need your help to make this a  

reality.  Please consider a donation to the BIA Scholarship Program: 

 

___$25,    ____ $50,   ___ $100,  ____Other  

Your name will be included on the BIA website in recognition of your generous donation.    

 

Name as to appear on website ___________________________________________________________________ 

 

Credit Card Information: 

Payment:     ����    VISA      � � � � MasterCard    � � � � AmEx 

Card #______________________________________________________________________________________Exp. Date _______________________ 

Name on Card _______________________________________________________________________________ Sec. Code _______________________ 

Billing Address _______________________________________________________________________________________ Zip _____________________ 

Signature  ___________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Will Send Check � Please make check payable to: BIA Foundation  

 

Your donations are greatly appreciated! 

 

If you  should have  questions about the Scholarship Program, please contact Patty Halper at 614.891.0575, ext. 107 

or via email at patty@biahomebuilders.com.  


